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Comments: Public comment/Smithsonian article

Dear Wayne National Forest management,

After reading the Columbus Dispatch article for public comment on Wayne National Forest public comment | am
writing you.

This morning | read an article in Smithsonian magazine titled: The Whispering of the Trees by Richard Grant. (
link below )

| strongly urge you and your consulting teams to find time to read this article and consider embracing some of the
research on trees in this article.

My apologies if the Wayne National Forest managers already are up to speed on this ground breaking research. |
hope you are.

| would appreciate a reply to this e-mail with your thoughts on the article. | especially like the idea of raising
revenue for the state of Ohio by having part of the forest used as a ‘treemetery’ / cremation tree headstone area.

Warm regards,

John M. Seryak

https://www.smithsonianmag.com/science-nature/the-whispering-trees-180968084/

<https://www.smithsonianmag.com/science-nature/the-whispering-trees-180968084/> Do Trees Talk to Each
Other? | Science | Smithsonian

A controversial German forester says yes, and his ideas are shaking up the scientific world

www.smithsonianmag.com
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